
Inquiry into the provisions of the Fair Work Bill 2008 

Public Hearing 

On 11 December 2008, the committee will hold a public hearing from 9am-4:45pm in 
committee room 2S3, to hear from the Department of Education, Employment and 
Workplace Relations. The committee will be briefed on each chapter of the bill with 
an opportunity to ask follow up questions.  

The hearing will be broadcast and a Hansard transcript of proceedings will be made 
available on the committee's website to assist individuals and organisations with the 
preparation of submissions.  
 
For further information:  

For further information contact the committee secretary. 

Mr John Carter, Secretary 
Senate Education, Employment and Workplace Relations Committee 
  
Phone: +61 2 6277 3520 
Fax: +61 2 6277 5706 
Email: eewr.sen@aph.gov.au 
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